Council Meeting: January 23, 2024 Agenda Item No. 10

RECEIVED ON: January 19, 2024

From: <u>diannavsalas@gmail.com</u>

To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Mr Garcia

Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 10:25:43 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

From: diannavsalas@gmail.com

Date: January 18, 2024 at 10:24:03 PM PST

To: rgarcia@cityofwhittier.com

Subject: Mr Garcia

I'm writing this email in hopes that you will listen to the residents of this beautiful city of Whittier.

The trees in uptown Whittier are as beautiful as our city and removing them would be a disappointment. Please, please listen to the voices of the people who reside here and let it be known that we want the trees to stay.

Please consider the beautification project around the trees that have been here before our time.

Kindest regards, A life long whitier resident. Dianna

Sent from my iPhone